Request Letter of Support to modify small planter...

Subject: Request Letter of Support to modify small planter into permanent stage
From: Lorena Parker <Iparker@sanpedrobid.com>

Date: 01/27/2016 05:26 PM

To: David Anthony Roberts <david.a.roberts@lacity.org>, Jacob Haik
<jacob.haik@lacity.org>

David/Jacob,

We met with the architect today to discuss transforming the existing small
planter on 6th & Mesa to a permanent stage area where bands can play. This
project was spurred by the $50K CA Arts Grant.

The architect is preparing a rendering for your review. Once you receive the
rendering, we would appreciate the Councilmember writing a letter to the
general manager of the Parking Facilities Division. (Rene Saglas is the manager
so the letter should be address to his boss.)

Thank you for your support and assistance.
Best regards,

Lorena Parker

Executive Director
San Pedro Historic Waterfront

Business Improvement District
390 W. 7th Street | San Pedro, CA 90731

T 310.832.2183 | F 310.832.0685
Lparker@sanpedrobid.com
www.sanpedrobid.com
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